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Residual

(a) Evaluation of the PQQ submissions is complete.
(b) The drafting of the ITT has slipped by a week and is now on course to be issued during the first week in September 
2016.

DMR

(a) The high level objectives for this workstream have been defined and we are looking at options for the best approach 
to achieve them.
(b) The programme team has appointed new buyers who will joining the team during August and September and they 
will be working on both the DMR and Source Separated workstreams.

Source Separated - Glass

(a) The draft Glass strategy, will soon be put to the Programme Board and we will be seeking further input from LA 
waste managers and industry during September and October.
(b) A series of workshops and face to face sessions with UIG members are still to be organised.
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